
Click anywhere on any ad to go right to their website

October 6, 2021

Food for Thought
“Success usually comes to those who are too busy to be looking for it.”

~ Henry David Thoreau

Superintendent’s Corner
At the risk of sounding like my parents (which is really not a bad thing at 
all), it feels as though time moves faster with each passing year. It seems 
as though we just opened our doors for 2021-2022, yet here we are a week 
into the new month. The summer sunshine has faded into fall colors, and 
a genuine feeling of excitement fills the crisp autumn air. It has been a true 
pleasure watching our students and staff embrace the opportunities of a 
new school year, and we see and feel a powerful sense of partnership with 
members of our South Huntington family. Please know that we welcome our 
students’ families to be deeply involved in the learning process as team-
work and collective effort are undoubtedly the signatures of our district.  
The days ahead look bright, and together we will build upon the positive 
momentum of the month gone by.

News from Deputy Superintendent/Business 
Dr. Joseph Centamore 
Marching Band
Last weekend in Malverne, the Whitman Marching Band had another strong 
performance. This Sunday, they will be marching in the Columbus Day Pa-
rade in Huntington Village. Come out and support our student performers!

Nutrition
The Nutrition Program continues its renovation efforts with the beautiful 
transformation of Walt Whitman’s North Cafeteria.

Theatre Production
Please mark your calendars!  South Huntington’s live theatre stage produc-
tions are back!
Walt Whitman’s Mainstage Fall Drama Production will present “The Cruci-
ble” on November 19th  & 20th, 2021.  

Come and support our students who are sure to give you an outstanding 
live theatre experience!

News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Curriculum & Instruction, Dr. John Murphy & 
Dr. Gayle Steele
i-Ready Testing
i-Ready testing will conclude this week for Grades K-8. Teachers and ad-
ministrators will participate in Professional Development on how to use 
i-Ready results in conversations with students regarding their academic 
progress. This supports our Academic Recovery plan by giving teachers 
another data source for individualizing instruction to meet the needs of all 
our students.

Teachers are also collecting data on student’s academic progress by utiliz-
ing a benchmarking system to identify the reading level of each student in 
their class, and administering classroom assessments in math.  This along 
with i-Ready data, classroom observations and class assignments will help 
teachers identify any student that may qualify for AIS services. If your child 
requires either Math or Reading support, a letter will be sent home to you 
from your child’s principal. Please reach out to your child’s teacher with any 
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questions. 

Parent Workshops on Technology

In an effort to provide our parents with the best possible information with 
regards to technology, South Huntington School District is creating a series 
of workshops designed to engage and inform parents/guardians about the 
changes in current technology in the district.  Information via virtual sessions 
on such items as ParentSquare, Infinite Campus Parent Portal, Classlink, 
and Google Classroom will be provided to parents, as well as how to effec-
tively utilize these services to better understand what your child is doing in 
school.  Please see the schedule below, outlining what topics will be cov-
ered in the next few weeks:

	 • October 13, 2021- ParentSquare 101 (English/Spanish)- 7 PM
	 • October 20, 2021- Infinite Campus Portal (English/Spanish)- 7 PM
	 • November 3, 2021- Chromebook 101- (English/Spanish)- 7 PM
	 • November 8, 2021- ClassLink 101- (English/Spanish)- 7PM
	 • November 23, 2021- Seesaw Elementary- (English/Spanish)- 7PM

We will be sending a link out to all parents/guardians in the coming weeks.  
As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Office 
of Curriculum and Instruction at (631) 812-3100.
  
Public Relations Article Submission Form
Below is the link to the Public Relations Activities & Events form which is 
where events and activities for this school year can be submitted. This form 
will help the district to organize and plan to provide media coverage for 
upcoming events, as well as give us the ability to showcase any events that 
may have already happened on the website and social-media platforms. 
Within this form, you have the option to upload photos/videos of past events/
activities, as well as an area to provide details on the event and write about 
what happened. This form is also available for all community members to 
utilize on the district website under announcements. 
 
Link to form: https://forms.gle/pMnBHqYPXLAKLA5v8

Intramurals and Extracurricular Activities in South Huntington
This is a reminder that South Huntington is committed to providing students 
the ability to participate in after-school and extracurricular activities at all 
building levels. This may include Coding Club, Intramurals and Musical The-
ater at the elementary level, as well as a variety of clubs and activities at 
both the middle school and high school. Flyers and emails are being sent 
out to parents, providing sign-up instructions and important information at all 
grade levels.  Please look for information about activities from your building 
Principals. 
For secondary schools, please see the links below to access clubs and 
activities:

WWHS Clubs and Activities
WWHS Clubs & Activities | SHUFSD
Stimson Clubs and Activities
Stimson Middle School Clubs

Please look for information regarding Coding Club at the elementary 
schools via Parent Square as we are anticipating this beginning at the end 
of October. 

Need help with Public Speaking Skills? We can help with iSpeak.
iSpeak is a free Public Speaking class being offered by a Walt Whitman 
High School student. Please click here ISPEAK for access to a flyer with 
more information. 
 

News from David Barth, Supervisor of Physical 
Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation
We have officially hit the midpoint of our Fall sports season.  Coaches, stu-
dent-athletes and teams have been working hard, and we have witnessed 
great success both on and off the field of play.

October 6th is NYSPHSAA Coaches Appreciation Day.  Please take a mo-
ment to thank your child’s coach for all of the time and commitment they put 
into the success of our student-athletes and teams!
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Though it may be hard to believe, the winter sports season is almost 
upon us.  Registration on Final Forms (https://southhuntington-ny.final-
forms.com/) opens for Stimson Middle School on October 8, 2021, for 
early winter sports and for Walt Whitman High School on October 15th, 
2021, for all winter sports.  
 
Visit the Athletic Website for updated scores, sports offered, coach’s 
contact information, and more.  All events taking place in the Walt Whit-
man North Gym, South Gym, and on the Turf Field will be live-streamed 
on the NFHS Network (www.NFHSNetwork.com).  Visit www.SectionXI.
org for game schedules and make sure to follow the Athletic Department 
on both Twitter and Instagram (@WaltWhitmanAD) for updates and 
highlights from the season.  Go Wildcats!

News from School Nutrition Services

LARGEST RESTAURANT IN OUR TOWN!
The South Huntington School Nutrition Program serves more people 
than any restaurant we know of on a daily basis. That fact is true for 
small and large cities alike.  During the month of September, SHNS 
served 52,176 lunches and 25,823 breakfasts, which equates to 2,899 
lunches and 1,435 breakfasts each day!

This school year students have the ability to participate in our program 
at no cost, which is allowing our program to grow in leaps and bounds. 
Because of this and our program’s effort to provide a menu that is both 
nutritious and delicious, we have a winning combination.  We continue 
to be faced with national food-chain shortages at every turn, forcing us 
to be extra creative in keeping our menus interesting, while following the 
USDA required guidelines. 

Our committed, hardworking staff knows the importance of keeping our 
program running and successful—so the next time you see one of our 
staff members, please reach out and say Great Job!!

News from Mr. Kenneth Costa, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
In October 1987, half a million people participated in the March on 
Washington for Lesbian and Gay Rights. This was the second such 
demonstration in our Nation’s capital and the first display of the NAMES 
Project Quilt, remembering those who had died of AIDS. National Com-
ing Out Day has been celebrated every year since. The Walt Whitman 
Sexuality & Gender Alliance will be celebrating National Coming Out 
Day on Friday, October 8th. 

It is always important for everyone to Come Out against bigotry, igno-
rance, and hatred.  Whether you are a member of the LGBT community 
or a straight supporter, come out in support of SAFER SCHOOLS  for 
everyone regardless of their sex, race, age, religious beliefs, sexual ori-
entation, or gender identification.

Upcoming Events:
Friday, October 8th, please come out and support Dezy Day with our 
Varsity Boys and Girls Volleyball Teams starting at 4:30 in the North 
Gym.  Raffle gift baskets and concessions will be available at the game.
Saturday, October 16th, at 2 p.m., the students of Walt Whitman High 
School are hosting our Pink Out Varsity Football Game.  Please come 
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down to Wildcat Stadium to support our football program and wear pink in 
support of Breast Cancer Awareness month.

I thank you in advance for supporting all of our students and please remem-
ber to support our various parent/student organizations and boosters.

“Be curious, not judgmental.” 
~ Walt Whitman
 
News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
A reminder to all parents/guardians that the Parent Portal is open.   This 
is a helpful and convenient way for you to view your child’s grades and 
attendance.

As noted in last week’s newsletter, Final Forms opens for Early Winter 
sports on Friday, October 8th.   Winter sports for Stimson Middle school stu-
dents include Boys Basketball, Girls Volleyball, Boys and Girls Fencing, or 
Cheerleading. In addition to sports, Stimson has several after-school clubs 
and extracurricular activities that are open and run through the school year. 

In observance of Columbus Day, school will be closed on Monday, October 
11th.  Enjoy the long weekend and the arrival of the autumn weather, which 
brings with it pumpkin season! 

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
Last Saturday was National Custodial Workers Day. The amazing work and 
dedication of the Silas Wood custodial team, headed by Mr. John Burke, 
and most-ably supported by Mr. Tom Mauro, Mr. Frank Zgrablic and Mr. 
Curt Steinert has been, in this challenging school-year opening, nothing 
less than heroic. We send gratitude for a superlative job, more than well 
done!

This week, a stroll through the hallways of Silas Wood is an exercise in 
democracy at work, as our Student Council Officer candidates have posted 
bright and engaging posters promoting their candidacies.  Contracts are 
signed and speeches are being prepared in advance of Silas Wood Elec-
tion Day coming up on October 14th.  We all look forward to finding out 
about our school officers for this school year.

October, with its beauty burgeoning around us, brings a bushel of fun and 
exciting events to Silas Wood.  During the month of October, Silas Wood 
celebrates the “Month of the Young Adolescent” which develops the 
whole child intellectually and academically, personally and socially, physi-
cally, emotionally, and ethically. Among planned events for this month is our 
super-exciting Spirit Week (October 18 - October 22), when students will 
be involved in various activities to demonstrate their team spirit.  Watch for 
more information to come!  All students are invited to march in the Home-
coming Parade with Silas on October 23rd, at 4pm.  
 
The Silas Wood family has expanded over the 
past year, with baby Nicholas as a most-wel-
comed addition to the family of our Perm Sub, 
Emily Purchacki. Claudia Umana is delighted by 
the birth of her baby girl, Londyn Lee, who joins 
a big brother in their family, and the Metzak clan 
- - including South Huntington’s own Lorraine 
Metzak- - as Silas’ teacher James and his wife 
welcome Amelia Jo join their family! Best wishes, 
all health, and happiness to one and all.

Reminder that our Book Fair is on-going through Thursday this week in 
our Gymnasium.  Please join us in promoting the joy and importance of 
reading during this school fundraising event. Please remember to calculate 
the NYS sales tax of 8.625% into your calculations when providing money 
for your child. Our Book Fair is equipped to accept cash, check, and credit 
cards. You may also provide your child with money by setting up the “Scho-
lastic E-Wallet” on line; this is done with a credit card. Please note that 
any unused E-Wallet funds will remain in your account for a future fair or 
can be used online - - the balance is NOT refundable. If paying by check, 
please make the check payable to Silas/Stimson PTA; please make sure 
your phone number is provided and that your child’s name is on the memo. 
Happy Reading!

Teachers’ Appreciation Night 
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Coming in the month of November: Homework Help, After-School Intramu-
rals, Project EXCEL and H.O.P.E   Watch your backpacks for more informa-
tion to follow.

Silas Families -  Mark your calendars to come out to support our Superstars 
marching as part of the SMS Marching Band & Color Guard (along with the 
rest of our SHUFSD team), in the Homecoming Parade on Saturday, Octo-
ber 23rd, at 4pm at WWHS.

Reminder that school will be closed on Monday, October 11th, as we ob-
serve the Columbus Day holiday.

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
PTA FALL FESTIVAL AND HALLOWEEN DANCE
Come and join us for our Birchwood PTA Fall Festival and Halloween Dance 
on Friday, October 15th, from 5:30-7:00 Pm.  The charge is $5.00 per child. 
There will be a DJ, Games, Dancing, and pumpkin decorating. Set up your 
own chairs and blankets to picnic and relax. Bring your own food and re-
freshments from home, or purchase hot pizza and Italian Ices from Vincent’s 
Wood Fire Pizza Trailer (this is an additional cost). Costumes are encour-
aged, but please do not bring costume props, such as balls, swords, weap-
ons, lacrosse sticks, etc.

The 5th grade Track & Field meet originally scheduled for October 19th, will 
be moved to April, 2022.  This event will be the culminating activity for our 
Physical Education Track & Field unit and provide all 5th grade students the 
opportunity to  compete in a fun-filled day of events.   More information to 
come. 

Birchwood PTA Book Fair- October 12th to 15th- Your teacher will share the 
specific date your child is attending the book fair.

Birchwood Photo Day- October 6th – 7th - Your teacher will share the specif-
ic date your child is having their photo taken.

Become part of our wonderful Birchwood PTA ; Join at  bit.ly/BirchwoodPTA

Parent-Teacher Conferences
Birchwood will be holding virtual parent-teacher conferences on Tuesday, 
November 23rd, and Wednesday, December 1st. Both of these days will 
be half-days of school for all our students. We will also hold a virtual par-
ent-teacher conference from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm on Monday, November 29th. 
If you have not done so already, please reach out to make an appointment 
with your child’s teacher(s).

Please label all jackets, sweatshirts, hats, water bottles, lunch boxes, etc., 
so we can return them to your child if they get misplaced.

News from Mr. William Hender, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
As we enter our second month of school there are plenty of exciting happen-
ings at Maplewood Intermediate School.  Our race for Student Council Of-
ficers is heating up as students are busy preparing their speeches.  “Lunch 
with the Principal” is off to a great start, and it has been wonderful learning 
all about our students.  Our students have finished their i-Ready Diagnostic 
tests and are now working on their individualized learning paths.

As a reminder our next PTA meeting is scheduled for October 19th, at 7 pm, 
and can be attended in-person or on-line.  There are many events sched-
uled throughout the month, so be sure to check our calendar on the website 
frequently.   From our Homecoming Weekend to our Halloween Movie Night, 
we hope to see you there! 

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
The week began with the exciting reflections of the PTA Welcome Back Cel-
ebration from Friday night. The evening was a huge success with many stu-
dents and families in attendance sharing smiles and enjoying dancing, crafts 
and snacks.   Thank you to the PTA for organizing an incredible Welcome 
Back Celebration for all to enjoy. Thank you to our Oakwood staff who joined 
us Friday evening; the students really enjoyed seeing you there.
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Our SBM team had their first meeting, and we are excited to begin working 
on special projects in the building to build Social-Emotional Learning.  Thank 
you to the team for using your collaboration and creativity for our Oakwood 
Family.

Oakwood is still collecting family photos for our Family Photo Gallery. We are 
working on a fun project and need your help.  We are asking you to bring in 
one, 4x6 picture to display in our Hallway Family Photo Gallery.  The picture 
can include either your family or someone who is special to you.  

We are excited to share our upcoming events at the end of the month. Our 
annual Pumpkin Hunt is scheduled for October 20th, where all of our students 
will have the opportunity to visit the back field of Oakwood to pick their per-
fect pumpkin. On October 29th, we are also planning for our annual outdoor 
Halloween Parade.   More details about these events will be shared in the 
coming week.

Thank you to all of our families for sending in a note when picking up your 
child from school.   It is important to know in advance if a child is getting 
picked up and not boarding the bus home. This provides a safe and smooth 
dismissal process.

Have a great week!
#theoakwoodway

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
Welcome to October.  It’s hard to believe that the first month of school is now 
behind us, and we are now settling into the Fall season.  Our AIS Math and 
Reading programs are now underway for students who qualify, and we are 
making excellent use of the permanent substitutes who were hired to provide 
additional classroom support, as we all work collaboratively to close some of 
the academic gaps and learning loss left by the COVID pandemic.  A huge 
thank you to Dr. D’Elia and the Board of Education for approving these addi-
tional positions, and an equally huge shout out to the staff who are working 
closely with our classroom teachers and students each and every day to pro-
vide small group, targeted instruction to meet the varied and diverse needs 
of our students.  In addition, thank you to our families who continue to work 
with our staff, as we all work together as a team and family to provide our 
students, and your children, with all of the tools, not only academically, but 
socially and emotionally as well that they will need to be lifelong learners and 
successful in their future.  

October is a busy month, so please be on the lookout for information from 
the building, as well as from the PTA, on next week’s school photos, and the 
many celebratory Halloween festivities including our PTA Friday Night Dinner 
& Celebration taking place on Friday, October 15th.   In order to safely ac-
commodate all students and their families, this event will take place outdoors 
on the back blacktop.  We have designated Monday, October 18th, as a rain 
date for this event.  In addition, Friday the 15th will bring the kick-off of our 
Book Fair with families invited (sign up required) to preview afterschool. The 
following week each class will have an opportunity to go and shop.  Looking 
ahead, we have our ever-popular Pumpkin Hunt taking place on Thursday, 
October 21st. A flyer for this event went home earlier this week.   

Our Dual Language classes are celebrating Hispanic Heritage Month, as they 
work with our SBM team to create projects representing the countries that 
they are from.   These beautiful projects will be on display for our students 
to see in the All Purpose Room at the end of the month.  We are very proud 
of our diversity here at Countrywood and in South Huntington, and this is a 
wonderful opportunity to showcase our students and their home countries.  

As the Fall weather sets in, please be reminded that whenever possible 
students will continue to go outdoors for recess as well as “outdoor time.”  
Please dress your child appropriately for the day’s temperatures.    

We wish you a wonderful week ahead.  

School Board Notes – A Message from the Board of 
Education
Our Board of Education meeting scheduled for this evening, October 6, 2021, 
will be held in the Leadership Conference Room of the James Kaden Ad-
ministrative Offices starting at 7:30 p.m.  The first item on the agenda is a 
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presentation of our high school’s graduation rates that will be conducted 
by Dr. John Murphy.  The meeting is an in-person meeting and will also be 
live-streamed and available through our website for those residents and 
staff who prefer to view from that platform.  

We are in full swing with Fall activities, and wish to remind our South Hun-
tington learning family that the Homecoming event is just around the cor-
ner--October 22nd is the Homecoming Festival that leads into the bonfire 
at 5:15 p.m., and October 23rd is the Homecoming parade at 4 p.m. with 
the football game beginning at 6 p.m. There will be much more informa-
tion shared with our community within the next few weeks.  

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

   Enter SHEF’s October monthly raffle by visiting SHEFINC.ORG.  Em-
bracing the festive fall colors and the upcoming holiday season, Seasonal 
Scapes LI has created a custom-designed Happy Thanksgiving outdoor 
display for one lucky winner!   Be sure to follow SHEF on Facebook and 
Instagram where monthly raffle winners are announced at the end of each 
month for delivery that week, at the same time we announce the next SHEF 
monthly raffle! 

   Attention Wildcat Educators:

MB Agency, LLC
Specializing in Personal and 

Commercial Insurance

606 Walt Whitman Road
Melville, NY 11747

staff@mbinsure.com

631-707-7400
MBagencyinsurance.com

 Sgt. Tyler Palmeri
Career Counselor

(631) 912-2384

http://SHEFINC.ORG.
https://www.facebook.com/milesformichaelrunwalk
https://www.instagram.com/shef_southhuntingtonwildcats/
http://www.bussolagroup.com
http://facebook.com/murphysviolinshop
https://www.facebook.com/murphysviolinshop
http://www.mbagencyinsurance.com/
mailto:staff@mbinsure.com
http://MBagencyinsurance.com
https://www.facebook.com/RWSSHuntington
http://stores.redwing.com/huntington-station-ny
https://www.toyotaofhuntington.com/?&utm_source=GOOGLE&utm_medium=cpc&utm_term=%2Bhuntington+%2Btoyota&utm_content=CKji1KqJidQCFdPt6Qod0R4NWQ_dc&utm_campaign=Dealer+Name&siteid=SEM_GNY10_google_paidsearch&do_cmpgn=Performics&gclid=CKji1KqJidQCFdPt6Qod0R4NWQ&gclsrc=ds
https://www.toyotaofhuntington.com/?&utm_source=GOOGLE&utm_medium=cpc&utm_term=%2Bhuntington+%2Btoyota&utm_content=CKji1KqJidQCFdPt6Qod0R4NWQ_dc&utm_campaign=Dealer+Name&siteid=SEM_GNY10_google_paidsearch&do_cmpgn=Performics&gclid=CKji1KqJidQCFdPt6Qod0R4NWQ&gclsrc=ds
http://www.goarmy.com/
http://www.prohealthurgentcare.com
http://www.prohealthurgentcare.com/
https://www.marines.com/request-information?WT.mc_id=rsnyk


The South Huntington Educational Foundation fundraises year-round to 
support district goals and initiatives, students, and staff.   Today, SHEF is 
pleased to announce the opening of the annual Projects for Innovation and 
Enhancement (P.I.E) Faculty Grant to support the development of projects 
that enhance learning opportunities for faculty and students.  

Be sure to carefully review the requirements and guidelines found on SHE-
FINC.ORG , and also attached here for your convenience.  Educators may 
request up to $500 support for their project by completing the SHEF 2021-
2022 Faculty PIE Grant Application no later than November 10, 2021, and 
recipients will be announced shortly thereafter!

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
Thank you to all families, staff and administration, for all support.   We are 
at 140 members to date.  Almost to our goal of 151 members.  We had an 
amazing turnout for our first SEPTA meeting.  Please come to our next SEP-
TA Meeting on Tuesday, October 12th, 2021.  Meet Dr. Krivoshey (Supervi-
sor of Special Education) and see his CSE process presentation.  

Thank you for your help and efforts!!

Booster Club
Are we ready for the 2021-2022 Season?  The Wildcat Booster Club is com-
ing in hot this year!  The return of district event favorites like 3 vs 3 Basket-
ball, to introducing some new events like our Volleyball Tournament.  Mark 
your calendars for the events this year, and there may be a surprise event 
thrown in this year too.
 
November 6th  		  3 vs 3 Basketball
January 22nd  		  Dodgeball Tournament
January 28th   		  Magic Masters
February 12th  		  Volleyball Tournament [NEW]
May 7th  		  Badminton Tournament
May 30th  		  Murph Challenge Fundraiser [NEW]

We hope to see you there!  If you are interested in volunteering at an event, 
you can reach out to us at general@wildcatbc.org or check sign-up genius a 
few weeks before events.

The Wildcat Booster Club is very excited to announce it has passed a reso-
lution this year to introduce a Student Board Member!  This position may be 
filled by a Junior or Senior student athlete, who has attended Walt Whitman 
High School for at least 2 years.
 
Candidate nominations will be accepted until October 15th and presented 
to the Student Board Member Committee for review and presentation to the 
Board of Directors.  We hope to be able to announce the new Student Board 
Member at our November Board Meeting.
 
The Student Board Member will be able to participate at general Board Meet-
ings, as well as be invited to attend Executive Board Meetings.  We believe 
that the creation of this position will be a great experience for the student by 
providing the opportunity to provide their insights, opinions and concepts on 
behalf of the student body.   This also presents a great opportunity for the 
board to be able to hear from representation of the student athletes and 
programs we are here to serve.
 
The Student Member Committee will be chaired by the Principal and/or 
Athletic Director and consist of a member from the Booster Club Executive 
Board and the Dean of Students to review the candidate’s eligibility for ap-
pointment. 
 
If your student athlete is interested, they can complete the form at  www.
wildcatbc.org/studentboard and will be notified of their status.
 
Please direct any questions to general@wildcatbc.org.

If you are not a member of the Booster Club, join today online at www.wild-
catbc.org.

Let’s go Wildcats!
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New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

The Weeks to Come
Please log on to your school’s website and social media accounts for more 
information.

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
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http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/


SEPTA 
2021-22

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

NEYSA 
Fall 

Tennis 
in 

Dix Hills

WWHS 
Battle of the 

Marching 
Bands

10/24/21

Become a 
Wildcat
Booster

Club
Member!

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

Soccer Shots
Weekend 

& Weekday 
Programs for 

Ages 2-8

across the street from Lazy Boy

SEPTA 
2021-22

Membership 
Form

English

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

Bar Method 
Huntington 

Village
Special 
Offer!

TOPSoccer
Special 
Needs 

Division

HMFD 
Fire Safety 

Open 
House

10/15/21

Join 
Boy 

Scout 
Troop 
406
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1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS
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COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
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New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311
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